
 

Attention Seniors! 
If you are in the process of filling out college applications on the Common App or SENDedu, please put 

Tina McIntyre as your counselor with email address tmcintyre@setonschool.net.  This is very important 

since Mrs. McIntyre uploads your transcript, school report, and counselor letter of recommendation.  If 

you have put the wrong name and email address but have not sent any applications yet, please go back 

and make this change.  Please note, once applications have been submitted this cannot be changed.  Questions?  

Please visit Mrs. McIntyre in Cenacle. 

 

Senior Meetings Have Begun 

Seniors, get your Senior Profiles, Senior Insights, and Parent Questionnaires in as soon as possible!  

Submit to seniorprofile@setonschool.net.  All three documents must be turned in before your meeting.   

 

Upcoming Virtual College Fair 

National Association for College Admission Counseling (NACAC) Virtual College Fair 

Sunday, September 11 

1:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

To register, click here.  

 

Fall Open House at Christendom College 
Christendom College invites high school students and families to their Fall Open House scheduled for 

Saturday, September 10, from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.  Meet President Dr. Timothy O’Donnell, experience a class 
with a Christendom professor, take a tour of campus, learn about financial aid offerings, and more.  To 

register, click here.   

 

16th Annual Aviation Education & Career Expo 
The 16th annual Aviation Education & Career Expo will take place on Friday, November 4, from 9:00 a.m. 

until 2:00 p.m. at the Leesburg Executive Airport.  The event is geared towards high school and college 

level students (ages 16-22) and introduces a vast array of career opportunities within the aviation 

industry.  The day includes industry leaders, aircraft displays, guest speakers, prizes, demonstrations, and 

scholarships for aviation education and flight training.  The event is free and includes lunch.  Seton has 

been given 8 slots for students to attend and registration is required.  Parents, please email Mrs. Guyant at 

cguyant@setonschool.net  by Friday, Sept. 9, if you would like to register your child.  The first families to 

respond will receive the available slots.  Also, please note, transportation will not be provided and there 

will be no representative attending from Seton; however, two parents are needed to chaperone.  If you are 

available to chaperone, please let us know when you rsvp for your child.  Students attending will receive 

an excused absence for the day.  This expo is highly recommended by Seton students who have attended 

in the past!  For more information, click here. 
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Benchmark Assessment for 7th & 8th Graders  
The CLT8 is an online diagnostic or benchmark assessment designed for 7th and 8th graders.  It can be 

proctored by a parent at home or taken in-school at participating institutions.  The CLT8 is a popular test 

to measure the progress and achievement of 7th and 8th grade students. The test takes two hours and 

fifteen minutes to complete, and assesses Verbal Reasoning, Grammar/Writing, and Quantitative 

Reasoning.  For more information and to register, click here. 

 

Who to contact in the Guidance Department 

Guidance Advisor       11th-12th Graders        Pat Geary  (pgeary@setonschool.net) 

Guidance Advisor        9th-10th Graders         Maureen Duran (mduran@setonschool.net) 

Guidance Advisor        7th-8th Graders           Charlotte Guyant (cguyant@setonschool.net) 

Transcript Requests/Class Schedules               Tina McIntyre (tmcintyre@setonschool.net) 

Resource Teacher                                                 Ruth McCaa (rmccaa@setonschool.net) 

Guidance Issues                                                   Pat Geary (pgeary@setonschool.net) 

Guidance Corner                                                 Charlotte Guyant (cguyant@setonschool.net) 

 

Scholarship Opportunities  
Maryknoll Student Essay Contest  

In his book, “Let Us Dream: the Path to a Better Future,” Pope Francis writes, “God asks us to dare to 

create something new.”  How is God inviting you to create something new that would help your 

community and the world?  Write an essay responding to that question. 

$1,000 Scholarship 

Deadline:  November 14, 2022 

https://maryknollsociety.org/publications/essay-contest/ 

 

Healthy Eating Scholarship 

Amount:  $1,000 

Application Deadline:  November 15, 2022 

https://bold.org/scholarships/healthy-eating-scholarship/ 

 

Learner Scholarship 

Amount:  $500 

Deadline:  November 15 2022 

https://bold.org/scholarships/learner-scholarship-for-high-school-seniors/ 

 

Sports Lover Scholarship 

For applicants pursuing a career in an athletics field 

Amount:  $500  

Deadline:  November 15, 2022 

https://bold.org/scholarships/sports-lover-scholarship/ 
 

 

 

*Please note, opportunities in the Guidance Corner are not endorsements of the programs.  They are shared as options for students and 

parents to carefully consider. 
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